
2023 Giant Pumpkin Growers Seminar

	 The Manitoba Giant Growers Association (MGGA) invite all 
giant pumpkin growers to a seminar about the intricacies of growing 
giant pumpkins.


Date: 1:00 P.M. till 3:00 P.M.,  March 25, 2023. 
Incase of inclement weather, it will be postponed till April 1, 2023.


Location: Carman Legion Hall 
28 First St. N.W. 
Carman, Mb. 

The first part of the program will be a presentation by Milan Lukes,  
two time winner of the Roland Pumpkin Fair. 

Secondly, Laverne Wojciechowski, Western Canada representative 
for the Great Pumpkin Commonwealth, will report about the GPC 
convention held in Danvers, Massachusetts.

	 Thirdly, the MGGA will open a discussion about the patch tour, GPC 
rules, and any other questions the growers may have.


	 Mr. Don Crews of Lloydminster, Alberta has kindly donated four of 
his 2537 lb. Seeds  grown in 2022 for door prizes.


	 Since the MGGA hasn’t charged a membership since 2017, it will be 
necessary to charge in 2023 to pay for the cost of holding the seminar.  
Memberships are $10.00 per person, or $15.00 per family. (Cash Only)


	 This is an excellent opportunity for new growers to learn the many 
challenges of growing giant pumpkins.  Good seeds will be available for 
anyone new to the hobby.


	 Coffee and snacks are included.


For further information contact: 

Art Cameron	 204-343-2314	 	 


	 	 	 artcam@mymts.net


